
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE is hereby given that the City Commission of Livingston, Montana, has completed its 
Preliminary Budget for Fiscal Year 2022-2023, that the budget is on file and open for public 
inspection in the office of the Finance Officer, 220 E Park Street, Livingston, Montana and for 
further information contact Finance Officer Paige Fetterhoff at 823-6003 and that a public 
hearing on Resolution No. 5049 entitled A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION 
OF THE CITY OF LIVINGSTON, MONTANA, GIVING NOTICE THAT THE CITY 
COMMISSION HAS COMPLETED ITS PRELIMINARY BUDGET IN THE AMOUNT 
OF $25,956,988 FOR THE FISCAL YEAR BEGINNING ON JULY 1, 2022, AND 
ENDING JUNE 30, 2023, (FY 23), THAT THE BUDGET IS ON FILE AND AVAILABLE 
FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION AND ON THE INTERNET AT www.livingstonmontana.org, 
AND CALLING FOR A PUBLIC HEARING FOR APPROVAL OF THE FINAL 
BUDGET AND MAKING APPROPRIATIONS, which will be held by the City Commission 
on July 26th, 2022 via Zoom, at which time the public is invited to attend and comment thereon. 
All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing, to make comments or make 
objections thereto. For additional information contact Paige Fetterhoff, Finance Director of the 
City of Livingston 220 E Park Street, Livingston, MT, 59047, or by phone at (406) 222-1142. 
 

Please Publish Thursday, July 14th and July 21, 2022. 

Faith Kinnick 
City of Livingston 
June 30, 2022 


